
 

 

9th December, 2024 
 Dear Parents/Carers.  
 
We are writing with details of the arrangements for the end of term, before we break up for the Christmas holidays.  
 
To support the charitable work led by our student ambassadors, Thursday 12th December will be designated non 
uniform day for students and staff, in support of Save the Children. Temple Moor is unable to accept monetary 
donations, and therefore we encourage those who are able to make a contribution to do so via Scopay.  
 
The term will end on Thursday 19th December, at normal time. School reopens to all students on Monday 6th January 
2025, following the Christmas break. We politely ask parents to refrain from contacting staff during holidays so that 
they can also rest and recharge with their families. If there is an urgent reason to contact the school specifically related 
to safeguarding, please contact tmhssafeguarding@tmhs.rklt.co.uk, which will be regularly monitored. 
 
Additionally, families are reminded that emergency key contacts, help lines and more general advice can be found on 
our website: Temple Moor High School & Sixth Form - Red Kite Learning Trust - For Students, Parents/Carers 
(tmhs.co.uk) 
 
Newsletter 
It has been another busy and vibrant term in school, with the summer’s improvements to the site enhancing the 
provision for students and the new sixth form facilities opening. The upcoming newsletter outlines details of this, plus 
the events which have taken place within school, and we hope that you enjoy sharing in our students’ successes.  
 
Mr West 
As you will be aware, Mr West has been on secondment from Temple Moor for the last year, supporting Crawshaw 
Academy who are another school within the Red Kite Learning Trust. We are pleased to announce that Crawshaw have 
been successful in recruiting a headteacher, and that Mr West will be returning to Temple Moor as Principal from 
January for 3 days per week.  
 
We would both like to take the opportunity to thank parents and students for their support over the past 12 months 
whilst we have taken on the interim leadership of the school. We are sure that Mr West will wish to communicate 
directly with you in the new year, but if you have questions regarding this in the meantime, please do contact us. 
  
Finally, on behalf of all the staff and the Governors at the school, and the Trustees from Red Kite Learning Trust, we 
wish you and your families a peaceful and merry Christmas. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

  

Mr A Beecroft   Mr J Hudson 
Co-Principal   Co-Principal 
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